
Printed on: 30/10/2020 09:10:06

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

24/10/2020  10:30:312020/3560/P SUPPRT Anne King I live at No. 8 St Anne's Close, a direct neighbour of No. 1 St Anne's Close, and am writing to express my 

approval of this extension plan.

 

Kind regards

 

Anne King
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